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WORLD MUSIC PEDAGOGY FOR HIGH SCHOOL OF THE PHILIPPINE SOCIETY 
FOR MUSIC EDUCATION 

 
The Philippine Society for Music Education (PSME) will conduct a training 

workshop titled World Music Pedagogy for High School on the following dates and venues:  
 

Date Venue 

April 27–29, 2020 

Silliman University College of 

Performing and Visual Arts for 
Visayas/Mindanao 

May 1–3, 2020 
Abelardo Hall, College of Music, 
University of the Philippines, 
Diliman, Quezon City 

 
The workshop aims to  
 

1. integrate the framework and philosophy of world music pedagogy 
in the lesson activities for high school, 

2. demonstrate music activities that highlight world music pedagogy 
such as aural/oral transmission, and improvisation, and 

3. show respect with regard to differing music cultures and 
indigenous musical knowledge systems. 
 

The target participants are Music, Arts, Physical Education and Health high 
school teachers nationwide. Pre-registration can be made through this link: 
http://tiny.cc/PSMENCCA_WorldMusicPed. 
 

For more information, contact: 
 

Anna Patricia Carranza 
PSME Secretary 
Philippine Society for Music Education  
College of Music, Abelardo Hall, Annex 204 
University of the Philippines, Diliman, Quezon City 
Email Address: psme2018@gmail.com 
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